
 
 
 
 

 
10 June 2024  
 
 
Dear Families, 

 
 

Year 6 Ancient Greece workshop 
 
 

On Tuesday 11 June, our Year 6 pupils have an exciting opportunity to take part in an Ancient Greece workshop in 
school.  
 
Your child will enjoy various activities provided by a professional visitor, learning about the culture and civilisation 
of the Ancient Greeks. The children will gain an understanding of living in the past which will encourage creative 
writing and the planned activities will enhance their knowledge of this term’s topic. 
 
The cost of the workshop is part subsidised by our school fund. We have previously written to you requesting a 
one-off payment of £20 for your child which will cover the cost of trips and workshops for the whole year.  
 
The payment is now due via ParentPay or PayPoint and, if you require a copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at 
the office. Thank you to those parents who have already made this payment.  If your child is eligible for free school 
meals, there is no charge. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

  

Mrs R Greenwood 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


